
From: Griffes, Peter 
Sent: 2/6/2014 3:00:01 PM 
To: Ungson, Chris (chris.ungson@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Strauss, Todd (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=TxSq) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Touch Base 

Hi Chris, 

Now that the JRP OIR has been approved by the Commission. It looks like the proceeding will 
get started. I am checking with you regarding ORA's interest and involvement in the ongoing 
activities (Flexible RA and FRACMOO) and those that are ramping up (JRP OIR and RSI). 

Attached are PG&E's comments on the CAISO's latest FRACMOO proposal. In our 
comments, we propose a simpler framework than the CAISO has proposed. We are hoping that 
it gets enough traction with the CAISO to simplify its proposal. 

Are ORA's and PG&E's positions on these issues (flex RA, FRACMOO, JRP OIR, and RSI) 
close enough aligned to consider collaboration? 

I look forward to hearing from you, 

Peter 

SB GT&S 0435195 

mailto:chris.ungson@cpuc.ca.gov

